From: WZ Workman <wzeland@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 1:16 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: support for HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, I am writing in support for HB 4029.

We need to come up with an alternative route for this bridge proposal that doesn't compromise the wonderful
recreational and wildlife opportunities that presently exist. Isn't that why we have so many visitors to this lovely
area? Let's not weaken river protections that are in place.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Workman
Prineville OR



